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Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: Hrncie-Letter-to-Premier (3).pdf
Attachments: Hrncie-Letter-to-Premier (3).pdf; Screenshot_20200508-012720.png

From: Michelle Cho < >
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 1:40 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Hrncie-Letter-to-Premier (3).pdf

To whom it may concern,

I include 2 documents, we address them to you now because the next Council will take place September 17 2020, by then
the conditions for an outbreak will be difficult and costly to remedy.

You will find our assessment of the situation in the document entitled: Mayor and Members of Council that | register with the City
Clerk August 21 2020.

This document was prepared by a group of women, mothers and grandmothers who live in the area. Neighbors have began to
register it with the Clerk.

The urgency of our plead is exacerbated because the "scouts" from the tents encampments have stated their intention to move
into our green spaces as we have already informed.

The second document's words (in the attachment), in a strange way, "support" our arguments. Consider that it was written by
Rose Hrncie, the owner of Rosslyn retirement, Emerald Lodge and Victoria Manor. Consider that for years, many neighbors
have denounced the poor care and the neglect of the people she is suppose to take care of. Please add the arguments she
uses to access more cash to the concerns that we have presented you regarding Covid19 and the new developments, in
particular, the opening of the Good Shepherd emergency shelter at Main and Emerald St. next door to Emerald Lodge and
super close to Rosslyn retirement and and Victoria Manor. To this add the 3 green spaces/parkettes where the encampment
has intention to set in.

We need your team in the ground accompanied by the police (who know well the problem buildings) to asses this situation
before is to late for all of us. Please maintain us informed and counsel us who else we can contact and ask for assistance



